Subject: Support the Equal Access to Abortion Coverage in Health Insurance (EACH) Act and Oppose the Hyde Amendment
Dear Representative [Congressperson's Name],
As your constituent, I am writing to urge you to support the Equal Access to Abortion Coverage in Health Insurance (EACH) Act of 2023, and to oppose the Hyde Amendment. I believe that access to comprehensive reproductive healthcare, including abortion, is a fundamental human right, and it is crucial that our laws reflect this.  
The EACH Act, in both the House (H.R. 561) and the Senate (S. 1021), takes vital steps towards ensuring reproductive freedom for all. This bill would:
· Reverse the Hyde Amendment: It would eliminate the restrictions that prevent federal funds from being used to cover abortion services.  
· Restore Abortion Coverage: It would ensure that people who receive healthcare or insurance through the federal government have coverage for abortion care. This includes those enrolled in Medicaid, Medicare, TRICARE, and other federal programs.  
· Protect Private Insurance Coverage: The EACH Act would also prevent the federal government from interfering with decisions by private health insurance companies to offer coverage for abortion care.  
The Hyde Amendment, on the other hand, creates unjust barriers to abortion access. By restricting the use of federal funds for abortion services, it disproportionately harms low-income individuals, women of color, young people, members of the LGBTQ+ community, and other marginalized communities. It denies them the ability to make their own reproductive choices and perpetuates health inequities. It is important to recognize that claims that the Hyde Amendment reflects an "overwhelmingly popular demand to stop taxpayer funding of abortion", as stated in a recent White House fact sheet, do not reflect the diverse views of the American people.  
I also want to bring to your attention the recent White House action on Expanding Access to In Vitro Fertilization. This action demonstrates a commitment to supporting families and ensuring access to reproductive technologies. However, true reproductive freedom encompasses more than just family building; it includes the right to decide if and when to have children. Restricting abortion access through measures like the Hyde Amendment undermines this broader vision of reproductive justice.  
The ability to control one's reproductive life is essential for gender equality, economic security, and overall well-being. Denying access to abortion has profound consequences for individuals, families, and communities. It is time to eliminate discriminatory policies like the Hyde Amendment and ensure that everyone has the autonomy to make decisions about their own bodies and futures.  
I urge you to co-sponsor and actively support the EACH Act, in both its House and Senate forms, and to oppose any efforts to maintain or expand the Hyde Amendment. Thank you for your attention to this critical issue.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[Your Phone Number]
[Your Email Address]

CC: Advocacygroup@sabanorthamerica.com

